MORE ABOUT US……

Since 2001, we have sought to provide a nurturing and safe environment for individuals with intellectual disabilities. Through purposeful activities, we strive to meet the emotional and intellectual needs of our students. These activities include field trips, food activities, science experiments, local and state Special Olympics events, music activities, arts and crafts, and participating in our ceramics program. 

We have been at our current location, the Purks-Golding Family YMCA, since September 2022. The move to the YMCA has been beneficial for us, as it has given us the ability to offer scholarships/financial aid to potential students. We also have cultivated a wonderful relationship with our YMCA family and are often involved in activities that are on their calendar. 

We are thankful for a YMCA family and community that loves, accepts, and supports us! 
